
A note from the President of  

Carmichael HART, Scott Young: 

ñWe met for the first time in August 

2016. I'm pleased with our progress 

am looking forward to seeing some of 

our projects come to fruition. Finding 

housing options in today's rental  

market is very challenging. We do 

have some potential partners and are 

hoping to be able to house people in 

the near future.  

It was exciting that we were able  

participate with both the large down-

town Winter Sanctuary and the Citrus 

Heights HART Winter Sanctuary, and 

we're looking forward to hosting our 

own winter sanctuary for homeless  

Carmichael residents this coming  

winter. It's encouraging that so many 

people in Carmichael are committed 

to finding solutions for our homeless 

population. It will take a committed, 

collaborative effort to see some pro-

gress.  

Fortunately, we have a great group of 

homeless advocates who are commit-

ting their time, passion, and expertise 

to Carmichael HART.ò 

Carmichael HART is one-year old! 
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times in their lives.  

HART of Folsom has start-

ed mentoring and assisting 

the homeless in the area, 

working closely with the 

Folsom Police Department 

and the City of Folsom  

Administration.  

(continued on page 2) 

 

Welcome our new HART! 

HART of Folsom already 

has a board and has be-

gun their 501c3 paper-

work. They are currently 

made up folks from sever-

al different churches within 

Folsom, each with a heart 

toward serving those less 

fortunate individuals that 

are experiencing tough 
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and stable for housing within the area.  

If you or a friend would like to help those 

in need in Folsom, definitely feel free to 

contact HART of Folsom. Folsom of 

HART is looking forward to a strong rela-

tionship with SSHH and other HART 

groups! 

Ed Kelly, President of Hart of Folsom 

HART of Folsom continued... 
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Elk Grove HART³s 

Last summer, we met Lisa living in desperation 

out of her car with her two little ones. It was hot 

and they were beyond exhausted. Exhausted 

from lack of sleep, fear, and the bleak prospects 

for the future. Mom's words said it all. What if I 

lose my job because I haven't showered? What if 

we are attacked when I finally drift off to sleep? 

What if my bad credit prevents me from ever find-

ing my own place? And the worst: What if CPS 

takes my little ones from me? 

The odds against her seemed insurmountable. 

But with great relief, that proved to be false. 

Last August, Lisa and her girls entered HART's 

Meadow House for homeless families. During 

their time there, Lisa worked hard to stabilize her 

family. With determination, she accomplished all 

the goals her mentor and she set up. She got a 

better job with benefits, saved money, worked to 

better her credit, found stable childcare for her 

girls, and went to counseling for her own peace of 

Recent Success Story 

mind. Ten months of hard work paid off. 

Yes, HART helped to stabilize Mom, but more 

importantly, the trajectory of those two precious 

girls' lives have been changed forever. They 

have lived through watching Mom work hard to 

succeed and it paid off. They will be compas-

sionate, caring women because of the hardship 

they have been through. You can see it in their 

hearts. They will help to make our world a better 

place because of what they have been through. 

We are so proud of Lisa, and happy for her fam-

ily. The future looks so bright for them. 

Read more here. 

They are finalizing a contract for a Home-

less Outreach Navigator through SSHH, 

planning their first winter shelter this com-

ing season, seeking out a transitional 

house (like Grace House), and are also 

locating affordable housing within the re-

gion. Folsom of HART is eager to help 

those that are seeking independence and 

self responsibility to become employed 

http://www.elkgrovehart.org/blog/trajectory


On June 28, 2017, Citrus Heights HART and 

Rancho Cordova HART  were chosen to be 

honored at the second annual California 

Nonprofits Day celebration.  

ñI am delighted to select the HART organiza-

tions of Citrus Heights and Rancho  

Cordova as my nominee for this yearôs Non-

profit of the Year,ò said Assemblyman Ken 

Cooley. ñThe collaboration that HART dis-

plays by working with government, business-

es, and the faith-based community,  

personifies an admirable paragon of charity 

and service.ò. Rancho Cordova HART and 

Citrus Heights HART joined nearly one hun-

dred other nonprofit leaders from across the 

state being honored at the annual California 

Nonprofits Day event . 

ñNonprofit organizations are vitally important 

to the economy and well-being of California,ò 

said Jan Masaoka, CEO of California Associa-

tion of Nonprofits, ñBut too often nonprofits are 

hidden in plain sight. We are thrilled that the 

State Assembly has passed a resolution for the 

second year in a row that puts the spotlight on 

nonprofits as an economic power that uses that 

power for the common good.ò 

Read more here and here. 
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ñNonprofit organizations  

are vitally important to  

the economy and  

well-being of California.ò 

Citrus Heights HART and 

Rancho Cordova HART 

Receives Nonprofit Award!  

http://www.citrusheightsmessenger.com/articles/2017/0718-Cooley-Honors-Local-Homeless-Assistance-Teams/index.php?ID=3891
https://www.ranchocordovahart.org/news

